
National Interstate Is a 2023 NorthCoast 99 Award Winner For the 12th Time
National Interstate Insurance Company, and its subsidiary, Vanliner Insurance Company, is proud to announce that it has been named
a 2023 NorthCoast 99 award winner by the Employers Resource Council (ERC). This is the twelfth time National Interstate has
received this prestigious award which recognizes 99 workplaces in Northeast Ohio that attract, acquire, and retain top talent. This
recognition is a testament to our employees, who continue to exemplify our core values and who continue to make National Interstate
a place where we love to work.

A handful of national Interstate employees attended the NorthCoast 99 Award ceremony where they represented our talented
workforce and networked with other winning organizations.

NorthCoast 99 winners participated in a rigorous application process that required detailed company information such as how
organizations address top-performer attraction, development, and retention in the areas of organizational strategy, policies, and
benefits; talent attraction, acquisition, and onboarding; employee well-being; employee engagement and talent development; total
rewards; and diversity, equity, and inclusion.

About ERC

For over 100 years, ERC has been a trusted resource for organizations in Northeast Ohio and around the country. ERC helps
leaders build great workplaces through thought leadership, comprehensive data, and HR solutions that include membership, training
and professional development, consultative services, and more. ERC is the founder and producer of the NorthCoast 99 awards
program.
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